
 
 
 
 
 
Halloween Safe Streets is a program that involves 
volunteers offering their time on Halloween night to walk 
or drive the streets of Belleville to ensure that all trick 
and treaters have a safe and happy Halloween.  
Volunteers are identifiable by wearing a traffic vest and 
a different bright florescent sticker every year.  The 
results of this program have been remarkable, with safer 
streets and less calls for police assistance. 
 

 
 
If you are interested in keeping Halloween a safe and fun 
experience for the children in our community, contact 
the Community Policing Officer at (613) 966-0882 ext. 
2226. 
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